
Lori Adelson, EPL Partner Appointed to Board of Directors of Riverwalk Ft.
Lauderdale

Lori Adelson, KD partner and Director of Florida Employment & Labor Practice Group, was recently appointed to the Board of Directors
of the Riverwalk Fort Lauderdale. Previously, Ms. Adelson was a part of the advisory board for the Florida nonprofit. She is also an
active member of other Fort Lauderdale action groups, like the Greater Fort Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce and  the Fort
Lauderdale Civil Service Board. 

Riverwalk Fort Lauderdale is responsible for the planning, programming, beautification and promotion of Riverwalk Park. They are
composed mostly of volunteers and overseen by the board of directors. All members uphold the organization’s directive, as stated in its
mission statement, “to be the catalyst in building and nurturing Riverwalk as a vibrant community connected by the New River.”  
Image not found or type unknown

KD’s attorneys and staff are committed to giving back to the local communities  in which they work and live. Our lawyers are devoted to
committing to volunteer work that stem from each of their passions and talent. Community projects such as these, especially in areas
hurt by recent damaging weather, are always important to KD. We applaud Ms. Adelson's devotion to her city! 
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